Speyers, Tanya

From: Marais, Wanda

Sent: 21 July 2014 02:43 PM

Cc: Gardiner, Rob; Speyers, Tanya

Subject: Rehabilitation of the N1 S14: Application for mining permit: proposed borrow pits,
Kopanong Local Municipality, Free State Province

Attachments: 445678_EMPr Notification Ad_16July2014.pdf

Importance: High

To Interested and Affected Parties, Stakeholders and Authorities,

Rehabilitation of the N1 S14: Application for mining permit: proposed borrow pits, Kopanong Local Municipality,
Free State Province

Please take note that the South African National Roads Agency SOC Ltd (SANRAL) has submitted an application to
the Department of Mineral Resources (DMR) for the issue of a mining permit in terms of Section 27 of the Mineral
and Petroleum Resources Development Act (MPRDA) (Act 28 of 2002). Notice is hereby given in terms of Section
27(5)(b) of the MPRDA and Regulation 3(3)(c) thereto as published in GN R527 of the intent to carry out the
proposed activity.

Please find attached the content of an advertisement published in the newspaper “Die Volksblad” today which
pertains to the relevant mining permit applications. Your attention is specifically drawn to the fact that an
electronic copy of the Draft EMPr in respect of each borrow pit is accessible on SRK Consulting’s webpage via the
link: http://www.srk.co.za/en/page/za-public-documents

All comments on the draft EMPr must reach SRK no later than 12h00 on 21 August 2014.

Kind Regards,

Wanda Marais B Proc
Public Participation Practitioner
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SRK Consulting (South Africa) (Pty) Ltd

Ground Floor, Bay Suites, 1a Humewood Rd, Humerail, Port Elizabeth, 6001
P O Box 21842, Port Elizabeth, 6000

Tel: +27-(0)41-509-4809; Fax: +27-(0)41-509-4850

Email: wmarais@srk.co.za

www.srk.co.za

This transmission is intended for the sole use of the addressee, and may contain information that by its privileged and confidential nature is exempt from
disclosure under applicable law. You are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or duplication of this transmission by someone other than the
intended recipient or its designated agent is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify the sender immediately by
replying to this transmission, or by collect call to the above phone number.
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